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Due to the increasing COVID cases spurred by the Delta variant and to ensure the utmost safety of our
patrons and cast, we have made the difficult decision to delay the start of the 2021/22 season of Corella
Productions Dinner Theatre.

Julio Reyes and I are beyond excited to welcome performers and audiences to the Maennerchor Plaza
stage. With that being said, after consulting with the Health Department, we feel at this moment in time
that the best way to ensure the safety of everyone is by remaining closed until we can reopen with
confidence, which we have every intention of doing in January of 2022. The new dates are as follows:

Company, the Musical will be held January 14, 15 and 16, 2022
In All Seriousness Murder Mystery will be held January 29, 2022

If you have tickets to a Corella Productions Dinner Theatre show from September or October, you'll be
assigned the same seats for the new dates in January.

Tickets previously purchased for Company on Friday, Sept. 17 will now be valid for the Friday,
January 14 show.

Tickets previously purchased for Company on Saturday, Sept. 18 will now be valid for the
Saturday, January 15 show.

Tickets previously purchased for Company on Sunday, September 19 will now be valid for the
Sunday, January 16 show.

Tickets purchased for the Murder Mystery show on Saturday, October 9 will now be valid on
Saturday, January 29.

The tickets you purchased will automatically be valid for the new date, and you will not have to do
anything else on your end to update them. If you are unable to attend the show on the new date and
would like to exchange for a different date or show, please contact our box office manager at
Katie.corellaprods@gmail.com to process the exchange.

We know that this is disappointing news (and believe us, no one is more disappointed than we are!) We
thank you for your patience and cooperation as we navigate this most exciting venture of bringing dinner
theatre to Erie during this unprecedented time. We promise it will be worth the wait!
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